
STATUS OF COVID - 19 IN GOA

Panaji, April 1, 2020.

As per the statistics of the Directorate of Health Services the status
of Covid – 19 in Goa is as follows. Cases of passengers under Home
Quarantine on April 1, 2020 are 30, while Cumulative number of Cases
since January 29, 2020 are 942. Similarly, Cases of contacts under
facility Quarantine on April 1, 2020 are 12, whereas Cumulative number
of Cases since January 29, 2020 are 157. Cases of Suspects under
Hospital Isolation at GMC on April 1, 2020 are 10, while Cumulative
number of Cases since January 29, 2020 are 102. Number of Samples
sent for testing on April 1, 2020 are 14, whereas Cumulative number of
Cases since January 29, 2020 are 203. Number of reports received are 15
and cumulative Number of cases since January 29 are 135. Number of
Samples tested positive on April 1, 2020 is nil whereas Cumulative
number of Cases since January 29, 2020 are 05.

It is further informed that out of the 64 samples pending for testing
15 tested negative while reports of 49 samples are awaited. At present
contacts Quarantined in North Goa District hospital is 03. Present
contacts quarantined in SDH Ponda is 06. Also the present contacts
Quarantined in Old Goa Residency are 17. Presently contacts
Quarantined at Margao Residency are 47. At ESI Hospital Margao 05
Positive cases and present patient in isolation Ward at GMC are 32.
Present contacts quarantined in SDH Chicalim is 02 while present
contacts quarantined at Mayem Residency is 08.
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